
Jawaharlal Nehru University 
 

26 March 2020 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Let me begin by wishing you all a healthy and safe life indoors during the lockdown 
period owing to Covid-19 pandemic. This is a trying time for all of us. I am sure that you 
have been keeping a watch over the emerging situation and following all the advisories 
issued from time to time.  
 
Let us resolve that we shall soon overcome this unprecedented difficulty for everyone. 
However, we have to continue working from home and to ensure that the loss to the 
academic and research programmes of our University is kept to the minimum by 
engaging our students through online mode. UGC too has suggested several digital 
platforms that can be used for this purpose (UGC letter attached showing various online 
resources).  
 
We should try our best to make sure that our academic programmes do not suffer 
despite the disruption caused by the Corona virus pandemic. Please discuss with your 
faculty members on they can engage the students in productive academic activities in 
your respective Schools/Centres. Based on this feedback, you may please plan and 
execute the activities to maintain academic communications with your students in the 
coming weeks as much as possible.   
 
I look forward to hearing from you on the plans that you are going to adopt in your 
respective School or Special Centre. 
 

With best wishes, 

 

M. Jagadesh Kumar 

 

To: 

All Deans of Schools and Chairpersons of Special Centres 

 

Copy to: All faculty members 



http://storage.googleapis.com/uniquecourses/online.html
http://ugcmoocs.inflibnet.ac.in/ugcmoocs/moocs_courses.php
https://epgp.inflibnet.ac.in/
http://cec.nic.in/
https://swayamprabha.gov.in/


https://www.youtube.com/user/cecedusat
https://ndl.iitkgp.ac.in/
https://shodhganga.inflibnet.ac.in/
https://ess.inflibnet.ac.in/
https://vidwan.inflibnet.ac.in/

